2014 Ccand Y Core Reports

Shepherds for the Savior



Rev. Tomas & Claudia Reyes

With gratitude, we thank
you for all the help that
we received to share with
Mexico. In the following
presentation you will see
some of the results of the
final destination.

With all myheart, thanks
for all your effort and

hard work to make it
possible. Thanks to all the
churches that are engaged
in this great project.

We promise you that
every candy given, will be
accompanied by a sermon
of salvation for the kids
and the parents.

May God bless
every one of yolu




Balcones de Alcala, Reynosa
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